
Hello Everyone! Greetings in the Name of our LORD, Jesus Christ.  
Please read through this prayer letter and take some time to inter-
cede for us. We really value your prayer because we know that 
God desires to hear from us!

Lives are impacted for the Kingdom of Jesus Christ when we daily 
seek the Father for what He desires us to do and say.  I am really 
excited about this summer’s teams that are currently preparing for 
their assignments.  Our first two (of seven teams) have completed 
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their work and our third team is currently in Alaska serving at the World Eskimo 
and Indian Olympics (WEIO) with Youth With A Mission (YWAM Arctic Mercy).  
I am personally leaving for my assignment this Friday, the 17th.

My assignment is to do an administrative/filming trip in July to visit all of the ministry 
leaders that we have been working with throughout the state and get some interviews 
with some of them on film with a cameraman from Alaska. Please pray for the peo-
ple I seek to get on film. I really need to capture their hearts for their own ministry 
and answer the questions of, “Why work in Alaska?” and “Why don’t people just do 
the work themselves”. Pray that the LORD puts it on their hearts to do these in-
terviews and makes these events happen. I will be travelling over 1,500 road miles 
in Alaska. Thank you so much for your prayer for safety and prosperity as we 
seek to represent Him in excellence. 

When I return home, I need to start the editing process that finishes the video that 
we will release on our YouTube channel that captures the hearts of these men and 
women in building the Kingdom of Jesus Christ in Alaska.  I really need your prayer 
for God’s wisdom to move forward.  I also need your prayer for safety and provision 
for my job with LightShine Ministries. This is what I do and we need your help.

I am sending this letter to you because you have supported us in the past.  My wife, 
Ruth, and I need to raise $4,000 per month to work fulltime in this ministry.   
LightShine Ministries is not a money making endeavor.  We sell no products.  In order 
to do this work requires money to be raised.  It is essential to do what we do.

If you ever have any questions or comments on supporting my wife and I on a monthly 
basis, please contact Jeff Zimmerman (administrator/treasurer) with by email: light-
shinefinance@comcast.net   He will help you set up an automatic withdrawl from 
your bank account to make it easier to give. Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger - Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: lightshinealaska@comcast.net

Make all checks payable to:  
LightShine Ministries     P.O. Box 777    Mount Joy, PA   17552


